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I am absolutely shocked that the MPCA is considering development of a landfill without fully
lining it. Hasn't enough been learned from past experience about the dangers of proceeding with
such an ill-considered approach? In fact, part of the existing landfill is currently unlined, which is
disgraceful enough, and the thought of adding to the problem is completely irresponsible. There are
so many problems here (e.g., potential for drastic river flooding due to climate change, ground
water contamination, leachate, PFAS), that it seems the MPCA is not paying enough attention.
Please put a hold on this entire project and consider a better plan that will protect the surrounding
water sources and not require cleanup funding down the road.


